
From: Sheila Pacione <Sheila.Pacione@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 4:17 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Erik Wallenius <Erik.Wallenius@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Flowers for Alderman Michele Smith 
 

Hello Steve, 
 
Please note the following floral gift given to former Alderman Michele Smith on 
8/12/2022 from Aldermen, Gardiner, Sposato and Nepolitano. 
The gift was purchased from: Flowers of Paradise, 7201 W Fullerton Ave, Elmwood 
Park, IL, 60707. 
 
The cost of a bouquet of its size and quality is $75.00. 
 
She has given these to the office for use as decoration at the front desk. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Sheila Pacione, Director of Constituent Services & Infrastructure  
she/her/hers (what’s this?) 
Ward 43 
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